
This is a lovely email we received from one of our uniform suppliers - Koolskools 

 

Hi Juliette, 

 

I know that it’s a long time gone, but believe it or not I have been on the road visiting 

schools more or less since I left you on the morning of 23 September! 

 

Anyway, I just wanted to say how bowled over I was by such a warm and friendly 

welcome at West Horndon. It was so lovely to have had such an experience on my very 

first school visit/Fairtrade Assembly since the first lockdown way back in March 2020. As 

in normal times I do so many school visits and so much Fairtrade education with 

students all over the country I don’t really think about getting nervous whilst standing up 

in front of them. This time it was a bit different because of the long break, so all the 

better that I could get back on the horse in front of such a terrific bunch of students and 

teachers. 

 

Needless to say it was great to put a face to your voice at last and meet you properly, 

and thanks for helping to smooth my passage on the day 👍😀. 

 

Very best wishes, 

 

Andy 

  

 


